
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: jescamilla@tds.net
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: Re: Alcohol License Issuance Deadline Approaching - Cali Condor Cantina LLC
Date: Friday, November 5, 2021 10:54:03 PM

Hello Mr. Verbick,

Please extend our liquor license for BigSur Cantina.  We have faced many delays in opening 
the restaurant due to the pandemic.  We are slated to open by January.

Best Regards,

Jessica Escamilla
Cali Condor Cantina LLC 
dba
BigSur Cantina
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